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Dear Parent/Carer 

We have been very proud of our year 6 children and how hard they have been working towards their SATs that take 

place next week. As you are aware, children can come into school early on each day of the tests to receive a 

complimentary breakfast. If your child is taking advantage of this then they can come to the front office at 8:15 where 

they will then be able to go to the dining room. 

 

The timetable for the week is below. As the children will be working very hard in these tests the rest of the day will be 

a little more relaxed. Please also ensure that your children have plenty of sleep next week so they are fresh and ready 

to do their best! The results of the SATs will be shared with you as part of the children’s Annual Report which is due 

to be sent home on Friday 13th July. 

 

Monday 14th May   English Grammar Punctuation and Spelling Paper 1 (45 minutes) 

    English Grammar Punctuation and Spelling Paper 2 (approx. 15 minutes) 

Tuesday 15th May  English Reading Paper (60 minutes) 

Wednesday 16th May  Mathematics Paper 1: Arithmetic (30 minutes) 

    Mathematics Paper 2: Reasoning (40 minutes) 

Thursday 17th May  Mathematics Paper 3: Reasoning (40 minutes) 

 

I am also pleased to inform you that as a reward, and a celebration of all that they have achieved throughout the year, 

we are in the process of organising an activities week which will take place commencing the week of 9th July. Further 

details of the planned activities will be sent out shortly, but we wanted to let you know that there will be a charge for 

this. Whilst we are still finalising the activities we can say that the cost will be no more than £60 in total. This will 

include all of the visits, including a day at the Latitude Festival, activities and transport. 

 

Finally there will be a Year 6 Leaving Celebration Evening on the 19th July and a Leavers’ Assembly on Friday 20th July. 
Again we will write shortly with further details. 
 
Kind Regards 

 

K Lee 

Head Teacher 

 


